
Dear Families, 
 

I hope this note finds you well! 
 

With any luck, we’ll all see some sunnier, drier days in the coming 
month! 
 

As you know, Spring is a busy time at school and it’s often when 
students make their greatest gains in learning!  Please be sure that as 
the days get longer that the children are still getting plenty of rest at 
night. 
 

Grades 3, 4, and 5 are busy with the Smarter Balanced tests.  Please 
make sure your child is well rested and has a healthy breakfast to help 
ensure they do the best they can on the Smarter Balanced test.  
 

Also, I am happy to announce that Woodland will be offering summer 
school again this year. Applications and more information will be 
going out within the next few weeks.   
 

I'm looking forward to the end of the year and all the exciting things 
that it brings! Happy Spring everyone! 
 

Sincerely, Rob Robinson, Principal 
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May 2017  
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1   Late Start-9:55 AM 
 

 

2 
 

3 

 
4 

 
5      SPECIAL OLYMPICS! 

Gordon Russell Middle School 

9:30-2:00 

Popcorn Day! 50 cents  
8        Late Start-9:55 AM  
 Teacher Appreciation Week! 

Wolf Student Council 
Talent Show Rehearsal 

6:30-7:30 PM  
PTA Meeting 6:30 – 7:30 PM 

9 
 Teacher Appreciation Week! 

 

10 
   Teacher Appreciation Week! 

11 
 Teacher Appreciation Week! 

 

12 
   Teacher Appreciation Week! 
 

PTA Jog-A-Thon! 

15     Late Start-9:55 AM 
Assembly:   On The Grid  4&5 

16 17 

 
18 

 
19 

22       Late Start-9:55 AM 

Wolf Student Council 
 
 

23   8th Graders  from WMMS  
Visit Woodland  12:15 – 1:30 PM 

 

24   5th Graders Tour WMMS 
9:00 – 10:45 

 

25  6:00 PM – 7:30 PM 6th Grade      
OPEN HOUSE at 

WMMS  

26          2:00 5th Annual 
Talent Show 

 

29  Memorial Day – No School 

 

30 
FT: Kral to Columbia Slough 

31     Award Assembly: 

Most Improved 

9:25-9:55 AM 

 

June 1 2    Popcorn Day! 50 cents 

 

Woodland Elementary School • 21607 NE Glisan • Fairview, OR 97024 
Rob Robinson, Principal • (503) 674-8188 • http://www.reynolds.k12.or.us/woodland 

Important Dates: 
May:   June: 
5th Special Olympics 2nd  PTA-Spirit Day 
12th PTA Jog-A-Thon  Crazy Hair Day 
23rd WMMS Visits Woodland  16th  5th Grade  
24th  5th Grade Tours WMMS  Celebration to Skate World 
25th  WMMS OPEN HOUSE 20th Field Day  
26th Talent Show 21st  Last Day of School 
29th  No School     
 
 

 
 

 
School Café provides a secure,  

online system for parents to: 
• Make payments to their student(s) cafeteria-meal account(s) 

• Set Low Balance Alerts for each account(s) 

• Review your student’s buying history 

Look on our Woodland Website for information! 

www.reynolds.k12.or.us/Woodland 

T  hank you for all the paper and 

real flowers, songs and smiles, 
candy and hugs!   

You blessed us with a  
WONDERFUL Secretary’s Day! 

❤ 



 

Talent Show 
Rehearsals: 

 

Rehearsal:  
Monday, May 8th

 6:30-7:30 
 

Show:   
 Friday, May 26th 
 2:00 PM – 3:15 PM 

School News You Can Use! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Hooray for our Terrific PTA!  

 

5th Grade Upcoming Important Dates: 

 

Monday, May 17th - 5th Graders visit  

 WMMS  9:00 AM – 10:00 AM 

 

Thursday, May 19th 6:00 – 8:00 PM 

 WMMS Open House  

 For incoming 6th Grade 

   All parents and their students of incoming 

6th graders are invited to attend Walt 

Morey’s annual 6th Grade Open House! 

    Parents of the incoming 6th Graders will be 

able to meet teachers, tour the school, and 

receive information on curriculum, extra-

 
5th Grade Upcoming  

Important Dates in May: 
 

23rd Walt Morey Middle School  

Visits Woodland 
24th  5th Grade Tours Walt Morey  

Middle School 
25th  Walt Morey Middle School:  

             OPEN HOUSE 
             6:00 – 7:30 PM 

 

All parents and students of incoming 6th graders are invited to 
attend Walt Morey’s annual 6th Grade Orientation on May 25th.   
Parents will be able to meet teachers, tour the school, receive 
information on curriculum, extra-curricular activities, and the 
transition from elementary to middle school. 

 

Special Olympics! 
 

Friday, May 5th    

9:00 – 2:00 PM Starting at 

Woodland 
 

9:00 Woodland: Our School “Send Off!” 

Join our school as we give a school wide 

send off for our Athletes! 
 

9:30 Gordon Russell Middle School 

10:00 Special Olympics Parade 

10:15 Let the Games Begin 
 

We’re looking forward to cheering on our 

team this year!  GO Woodland Wolves!   

 

We are Very Proud  

of Our Athletes! 

 

 
PTA  

Jog-A-Thon! 
Friday, May 12th 

Please come 

prepared to be 

outside! 

 

May Field Trips: 
5th  LS & FLS – Mootz, Khanjan & Seal to Gordon 

Russell Middle School for Special Olympics-all day 
24th 5th Graders to Walt Morey Middle School – Tour 
 9:00-10:45 AM 
30th Kral’s 5th Graders to Columbia Slough 9:15-11:45 
 

 

 
In the month of May the 5th graders will be planting 100 bulbs in the front 
flowerbeds at Woodland!  The project is intended to provide beauty at our 

school for years to come and it is a way to honor Mother’s Day  
and the contributions our Moms make in our lives. 

 

 


